
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 
 

Planning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: 01/19/2022 

To: State Clearinghouse 

From: John Hunter  

Re: SCH Number 2022010253  

 

 

Correction of Public Review Period for the Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Mattison Lane 
Apartments(SCH Number 2022010253. 

The local review period was incorrectly entered in the CEQA Submit Portal as 01/18/2022 to 02/19/2022. The 
correct local review period is 01/19/2022 to 02/18/2022. 

Please correct the local review period to 01/19/2022  to 02/18/2022. 

Project Description: 

This is a proposal to develop a 10-unit apartment complex, grouped into five two-story duet style buildings, and 
associated site improvement on two adjacent vacant parcels, with a combined area of approximately 2.5 
acres. The project will be constructed in two phases, with the first phase including all site improvements and 
construction of four duet style buildings (eight units). An area for the second phase will be set aside for 
potential future construction of one additional duet style building. 

 

John Hunter 

Planning Technician  

Santa Cruz County Planning Department 
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